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27 December 2012 

Dear Mr Hubbard 
 

As you are aware on 14 December 2012 the Department of Communities 
and Local Government published new Community Infrastructure Levy 

Guidance, December 2012.  This can be found at: 

https://www.gov.uk/government/uploads/system/uploads/attachment_da
ta/file/36743/Community_Infrastructure_Levy_guidance_Final.pdf 

This replaces the previous guidance note Community Infrastructure Levy 
Guidance: Charge setting and charging schedule procedures, March 2010.   

I have been asked by the Inspector to start a consultation on the matter 
as it related to the Waveney CIL charging schedule as submitted. As you 
can see from the attached letter, you will have until 5pm on Monday 28 

January to submit your comments with a further week until 5pm Monday 
4 February to respond to comments from others. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 
Annette Feeney 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 


